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FLICC Orientation to Federal Libraries &
Information Centers Series
Executive Office of the President Library

Date
Monday, December 14, 2009

Time 
10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.  

Place
Executive Office  
of the President Library
New Executive Office Building
725 17th Street, NW
Room G102
Washington, DC  20502

Metro/Directions
Farragut West on the Blue/
Orange lines.  Use the Farragut 
West 17th & Eye St. exits, walk 
south on 17th St. and cross H 
St.  The New Executive Office 
Building, the site of the first 
library tour, is located on the 
left.  Notify the outside guard 
that you have an appointment, 
enter the building and proceed 
to the front desk.    

Sponsor 
FLICC Education Working Group

Information 
Call FLICC (202) 707-4813 
TTY (202) 707-4995 
Request ADA Accommodations five 
business days in advance at  
ADA@loc.gov. 

Registration 
Limit 15. Free, but advanced 
registration is required. Register 
online at http://www.loc.gov/
flicc/feveform.html 
 
Cancellations 
Please notify FLICC at (202) 
707-4813 if you cannot attend 
to allow those on the waiting 
list an opportunity to register.

FLICC Meeting  Announcement MA2010-2

	 The Executive Office of the 
President (EOP) Library supports the 
information needs of the President, 
his White House advisers, and EOP 
organizations such as the Office of 
Management and Budget and the 

National Security Council.  The library originated 
with the Bureau of the Budget Library in the 1930s.  
Service is currently provided via the Virtual Library 
on the EOP intranet and by librarians who conduct 
general and legal research on behalf of EOP clients.

	 The program will include a welcome and 
overview of services and collections, demonstration 
of the Virtual Library and tours of the two libraries, 
located in the New Executive Office Building and the 
Eisenhower Executive Office Building.

	 To enter the building, you will need a picture 
identification (preferably a driver’s license).  A librarian 
will be standing by to escort guests.  Immediately 
following the New Executive Office Building visit, the 
guests will be escorted to the Eisenhower Executive 
Office Building for the second orientation and tour.
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